Trenton, Florida

December 20, 1990


The Gilchrist County School Board met in special session at the courthouse on Thursday, December 20, 1990 at 3:00 P.M. with the following members present:

Gary Rexroat, Chairman of the Board

Carol Hyde

Buddy Vickers

Raymond Hutchinson and Ronnie Smith were absent.


The meeting was opened with prayer and pledge to the flag.  The following business was conducted.


The school board was called into special session to consider the need for a change in the Trenton Building Project.  The Superintendent explained that because of the clay base where four of the new buildings are to be built the contractor will need to dig 8’ down and four feet on each side of the proposed foundation.  This will need to be filled with direct that is to be hauled in at board expense.  A fair price is $8.00 per load.


On a motion by Carol Hyde, seconded by Buddy Vickers the board authorized the superintendent to proceed with the above revised work on the foundation.


Gary Rexroat stated the need to move the Auto Mechanics – Ag building further west to preserve the old oak tree.  The Superintendent said there might be a cost to the board.


On a motion by Buddy Vickers the board approved moving the Auto Mechanics – Ag building further west if there would be no cost to the board from general operating expenses.  Carol Hyde seconded.  Chairman Gary Rexroat voted in favor of the move to make the quorum.

The superintendent is to check with the DOE for cost analysis.

There being no further business the board meeting adjourned.
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